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SURFACE WORKS ON QEII DRIVE AND MAIN NORTH ROAD INTERSECTION

To complete the upgrade of the westbound lanes on QEII Drive we are resurfacing near 
the Main North Road intersection. 
The work will start from Friday 15 May till Monday afternoon 18 May. As this work is 
weather dependent it could take another day. 

Traffic Impact 
During the work over the weekend westbound traffic is reduced to one lane just before 
the intersection traffic lights. This will increase the queueing time. Traffic from 
Northcote Road turning onto Main North Road is not affected.  
If you are travelling on QEII Drive please expect delays near the Main North Road 
intersection, slow down near the work site and take extra care. There is a temporary 
50km/h speed limit in place during our works and while the gravel remains loose the 
speed limit will be reduced to 30km/h. 

Construction Impact
For the resurfacing we use foam bitumen stabilisation, which involves large trucks and 
heavy machinery. We will also apply chip seal. In between the foaming and chip 
sealing, the cement needs to harden for one or two days. No work will be happening 
then, however the traffic management stays in place. Nearby residents will hear the 
noise from the machinery and the crew working. 
Please note that the asphalt will be applied after the chip seal has been in use for a 
year. 

Please expect delays just 
before the Main North Road 
intersection on QEII Drive 
over the weekend.                            
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